
December 9, 1991 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-6097 

Commanding Officer 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Attn: Ms. Laurie Boucher 
Code 1822 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-4814 
CTO-0024, Project Plan for Sites 6, 48, and 69 
Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 
Draft RI/FS Sampling and Analysis Plan 

Dear Ms. Boucher: 

Enclosed please find two (2) copies of the Draft RI/FS Sampling and Analysis Plan for 
Sites 6, 48, and 69, MCB Camp Lejeune. Copies of the Sampling and Analysis Plan 
have been forwarded to Mr. Carl Froede (EPA Region IV), Mr. Jack Butler (N.C. 
DEHNR), and members of the technical review committee via registered first class 
mail. 

Please note that we have discussed and agreed upon changing the planned submittal 
date for this deliverable in order to rescope the field investigations at Site 6 (Lot 201) 
and Site 69. Rescoping of these investigations was necessary based on new 
information received concerning Site 6, and recommendations and input received by 
the U.S. Army (chemical surety investigative procedures for Site 69). The :revised 
planned submittal date for the RI/FS Sampling and Analysis Plan is December 6, 1991 
(formally November 22, 1991). I will have Baker’s Contract Administrator (Ms. 
Suzanne Thomas) prepare a formal notification letter to Mr. Dean Koepp (LANTDIV) 
in order to document this change in schedule. 

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 
269-2016. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRQNMENTAL, INC. 

Rayiond P. Wattras 
Project Manager 

RPW/rw 
Enclosures 

cc: Mr. Marc Lambert, P.E. (w/o enclosures) 
Mr. Steven Chambliss, P.E. (w/o enclosures) 
Ms. Nina Johnson, P.E. (w/o enclosures) 


